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April 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Mayor’s Cricket Cup 2022 – Sunday 18th September 2022 

Following the success of last year’s intergenerational cricket tournament I’m delighted to 

let you know that the school has nominated your child to take part in the tournament.  No 

previous experience of cricket is required – just an enthusiasm to get involved and have a 

go.   

On the day, young people will have the chance to play cricket with the older generation 

(aged 55+).  I hope the benefits of having a go, learning from one another and having a 

hugely educational and enjoyable experience will be felt by everyone. 

If you have a relative or family friend who is over 55 and would like to participate as a 

senior player,  please send their details to nickirodgers@wmca.org.uk, who will contact 

them directly. 

We do need your permission for this event. If you are happy for your child to take part, 

please complete the permission form on Eventbrite as soon as possible.  The link for this is  
www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mayors-cricket-cup-join-us-tickets-339922265647 

If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact Nicki Rodgers, Team 
PA, Office of the Mayor of the West Midlands, NickiRodgers@wmca.org.uk. 

 
I look forward to seeing you and your child on 18th September 2022. 

With best wishes 

 

Andy Street 
Mayor of the West Midlands  
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